
“ 
The Apostle Paul declares 
the striking truth in 2 Peter 
3:9 that, “The Lord is...not 
wishing that any should 

perish, but that all should reach 
repentance. These words reveal 
God’s heart. He loves and longs 
for men and women, boys and 
girls to come to Him for salvation. 
He is patient and longsuffering, 
but at the same time, a day of 
reckoning fast approaches. Peter’s 
words not only reveal God’s heart 
for the lost; they also emphasize 
our responsibility to the lost. 
Because He is “not wishing that 
any should perish”, we must be 
busy sharing the Good News with 

as many as possible. 

We cannot be deterred 
by difficulty, We cannot be 
intimidated by cultures and 
governments that hate God. We 
must be relentless in our pursuit 
of the Great Commission. We 
must do all we can, in spite of 
difficulties, to overcome obstacles 
as we seek to carry the Gospel to 
Every Child, Every Nation, Every 
Day. Our motivation is God’s 
Heart… 

We invite you to join 
our mission because “the Lord 
is...not wishing that any should 
perish.” We invite you to pray 

with us for an abundant harvest. 
We invite you to partner with us 
by serving as a volunteer or 
answering God’s call to full-time 
ministry. We invite you to join us 
by giving financially to send the 
Gospel around the world. God’s 
heartbeat is for the salvation of 
the world. May we pursue our 
calling together with passion for 
His glory. 

 Yours for all the children, 

Bro. Jeremiah” 

*From the Summer 2023
Edition of Impact Magazine

T
his is an appropriate time to give a big 

thanks to all of the sponsors that helped 
make our 11th Annual Fundraising Golf 

Scramble a great success. This year was another 
record setting year, blowing our record from last 
year out of the water! These sponsors made that 

possible! They are a true blessing and 
encouragement to our ministry! 

We would specifically like to thank: 

Platinum Level Sponsors 

In Memory of Mike Jarrett 

In Memory of Tim Hensley 

Mountain State Waste 

Gold Level Sponsors 

84 Lumber 

Redeemer Church 

Wrapped in Hope 

Auctions on Vernon Street 

Cenergy LLC 

FaithHealth Appalachia 

Hatzel and Beuhler Inc. 

Kirtley Insurance 

Fellowship Baptist Church 

Anonymous 

Silver Level Sponsors 

FoodFair Supermarkets 

Bronze Level Sponsors 

Ink Slingers LLC 

JABO Supply 

Latta’s School Furnishings and Playgrounds 

Donahue Brothers, Inc. 

Duffield, Lovejoy, and Boggs Attorneys at 
Law 

Hole Sponsors 

Eddie Harris, State Farm Ins. 

Office Information Solutions 

City Church Huntington 

Mass Mutual 

Thornburg Insurance Agency 

Caleb C. Gibson- Wells Fargo Advisors 

Benefit Design Services, LLC 

Betsy and Mickey Neal 

Barboursville Pre-Owned Auto Sales LLC 

Playmates Child Development 

Ignite Link Inc. 

Fairland East Elementary Good News Club 

Anonymous 

Sponsors 

Crosspoint Community Church 

Worthy Ambition, LLC 

Data Consulting Services 

Jane Craddock Rental Property 

Olive Hill United Methodist Women 

Debby Simms 

Hair World 

City National Bank 

THANK YOU SO MUCH!!! 

A Great Big Thank You 

A Word from CEF President Jeremiah Cho 

Prayer and Praise

Pray that the Lord provides start 
dates for the 4 GNC’s that are 
ready to restart for the first time 
since March of 2020! 

Praise the Lord for the 5 
Summer Missionaries that the 
Lord provided to serve with us 
this Summer! 

Pray that the Lord continues to 
bless the Greater Huntington 
Chapter financially! 

Praise the Lord for allowing the 
Golf Scramble to be another 
record setting year! 

Pray that the Lord will open the 
doors of new GNC’s to begin 
this school year! 

Praise the Lord for the 11 5-Day 
Clubs and 8 VBS’s that took 
place this Summer and for all the 
children that were reached! 
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• 1249 Madison Ave. 
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• Email: 
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• Website: www.cefhuntington.com 

• Facebook: CEF of Greater Huntington 

• TO GIVE ONLINE use the QR Code 
Above or Text “GIVE” to: 304-407-4477 
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I 
 recently read an article that told a story 
about a newly retired couple who decided to 
check some items off of their bucket list. 
Their first trip was to Yellowstone National 

Park to see Old Faithful, the geyser. They had 
lunch at the Old Faithful Lodge Cafeteria where 
there are window views with a giant countdown 
clock where you can view the geyser eruption 
while having a meal. 

This couple had waited their whole 
lives for this moment. When the eruption 
happened, they were ecstatically excited, along 
with the other patrons. But they noticed that all of 
the restaurant wait and service staff were just 
going about their business: sitting people, 
cleaning tables, waiting tables, filling drinks, etc.  

The couple wondered how could the 
staff not be excited about this moment??? It was 
because they had seen it again and again over 
days, months, and in some cases, years. It had 
become routine. It didn’t mean anything to them 
anymore. They took it for granted. 

And for so many of us in the Church…
that’s what we have done and do with our 

Salvation. It doesn’t mean that much to us 
anymore, and we take it for granted. No one can 
be effective in helping someone come to 
Salvation if they don’t realize the significance of 
their own Salvation. 

This is what Peter warns us against in 
1 Peter 1:10-12 which says, “Concerning this 
salvation, the prophets who prophesied about the 
grace that was to be yours searched and inquired 
carefully, inquiring what person or time the Spirit 
of Christ in them was indicating when he 
predicted the sufferings of Christ and the 
subsequent glories. It was revealed to them 
that they were serving not themselves but you, in 
the things that have now been announced to you 
through those who preached the good news to 
you by the Holy Spirit sent from heaven, things 
into which angels long to look.” So, what then is 
the significance of our salvation? 

The Prophets foretold it, the Holy 
Spirit revealed it, the Preachers announce it, and 
the Angels marvel at it. For as many reasons as 
we have in this world to be concerned, we have 
INFINITELY more reasons to rejoice!!! Those of 

us who truly believe have Salvation through the 
Grace of God! Can you truly sing as the great 
hymn says, “I stand amazed in the presence Of 
Jesus the Nazarene, And wonder how He could 
love me, A sinner condemned, unclean. How 
marvelous! How wonderful! And my song shall 
ever be: How marvelous! How wonderful! Is my 
Savior’s love for me!”  

For His Sake! 

Nathan and Erin Sayre 
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Don’t Forget the Significance of Your Salvation 

fictional stories! Why does each episode 
point children to Christ? Because He is 
the Good News that changes everything!” 

In the fall of 2020, we worked 
with WalkFM Radio through our ongoing 
and longstanding partnership with them to 
bring Good News Radio to their weekly 
broadcast schedule. Since then Good 
News Radio has aired in weekly segments 
during the 9:00am hour on both Saturday 
and Sunday mornings. This is a ministry 
that we are committed to and want to see 
expand into the future. 

But, it obviously is an “extra” 
expense in our annual operating budget. 

Please be praying that the Lord continues 
to provide the funds necessary to see 
Good News Radio continue to go 
throughout all of the Huntington Tri-State 
and Mid-Ohio Valley. Also, if you are led 
to help sponsor Good News Radio 
financially it would be a great answer to 
prayer and appreciated greatly! Good 
News Radio costs $400 a month or $4800 
annually.  

If you would like to help sponsor 
this great ministry opportunity please 
make checks payable to CEF and place 
“Good News Radio” in the Memo Line 
and mail them to our office at 1249 
Madison Ave. Huntington, WV 25704. 

A 
s a direct result of the COVID-19 
Pandemic, Child Evangelism 
Fellowship began to initiate, 

improve, grow, and expand it’s digital 
ministries resources. One of which is 
called “Good News Radio.” Good News 
Radio can be found on any major podcast 
service, through the U-Nite YouTube 
Channel, and also through U-Nite TV on 
all major streaming platforms. Here’s the 
description directly from CEF, “In 
teaching truths from God’s Word, CEF® 
storytellers will use dynamic stories that 
children will love—these include true 
lessons about Jesus, examples from 
historical figures, and even exciting 

Good News Radio Project 
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Ministry Schedule 
August 25th-26th: CEF of WV Prayer Summit 

September 2nd: Annual GNC/JYC Training Day 

September 9th: Annual GNC’JYC Training Day 

September 12th: Lincoln County GNC Promo 

September 30th: Annual GNC/JYC Training Day 

Fridays Sept.-Nov.: TCE Level 2 Course 

November 1st: CEF World Day of Prayer 

December: Christmas Party Clubs 


